
 

Redwood, Cherry & Oak Class Homework 

A Child’s War (WW2) 

 

Homework FOR DISPLAY is due in by Friday 11th November 2022 

 

Redwood, Cherry and Oak class’ topic for Term 2 will be ‘A Child’s War’.  Please find attached a 

list of possible homework ideas that you need to complete. 

You must complete one of the tasks on the sheet attached by Friday 11th November 2022 

This piece of work will be used to create an instant display for our topic boards so make sure 

that you choose your task wisely, put a lot of effort in and ensure that you take pride in your 

work so that it is presented nicely.  

If you wish to complete more pieces of homework from the list throughout the term then you 

may do so. Once you have completed a piece of homework, you should bring it in to school and 

then upload it to SeeSaw for your teacher to mark.  

We look forward to seeing what you produce – enjoy and have a great October half term! 

 

Mr Millbank, Mrs Lalli, Mrs Hinde & Mr Sexton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


